
Hello Longhorn families, 
 
Today health care consent forms were distributed to all students regarding the Parent Bill of Rights 
Florida Statute to give parent/guardian consent for all clinic services.  
 
 In order to treat a student in our clinics, classrooms or front offices we will need this form returned 
indicating we have permission to do so. This includes treatment for issues that may be considered minor 
such as band-aids and scrapes. 
 
All students returning forms with “No” as a response will not be treated and their parent/guardian will 
need to be contacted for all medical concerns. All students that do not return a consent form will be 
treated as a “No”. Verbal consent to treat a student cannot be accepted. 
 
Forms are due to your child’s first period teacher no later than Tuesday February 8th. If you have any 
questions or concerns please contact the front office at 321-242-6430. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


